
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 

  September 17, 2010   
 
 
 
 

1800E1-MTU 
Three Angels Broadcasting Network, Inc. 
P.O. Box 220 
West Frankfort, IL.  62896-0220 
 
 
Re:  Facility ID: 14303 
        K24GS – Bakersfield, CA. 
        Three Angels Broadcasting Network, Inc. 
        BDISDTL-20090729AFD 
 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
On September 14, 2009, the licensee as addressed above was 
sent a 30 day deficiency letter outlining the following 
interference problems: 
 
Our preliminary engineering review reveals that your 
proposed facility does not comply with the Commission’s 
interference rules. Specifically, the proposal is predicted 
to cause interference to the following facilities: 
 
KTFB-CA BDISDTA-20070611AKQ CH 16 Bakersfield, CA. 
 
You were given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to 
resolve these specified problems within (30) days from the 
date of that letter.  Your amendment must be filed 
electronically. If not so amended, your application will be 
considered incomplete and subsequently dismissed.  
 
Our records show that no amendment has been filed as of 
September 14, 2010, to resolve the above referenced 
interference problems. In addition, our current interference 
analysis shows the same interference issues still exist as 
outlined in the above letter.  
 
 
 
 
 

  



Further review shows that you have filed a second 
displacement application BDISDTL-20100729ADT which 
supersedes the above referenced displacement application. 
You can not have two displacement applications pending at 
the same time; therefore, based on the ongoing interference 
problems and the filing of a second pending displacement 
application the above referenced displacement application 
BDISDTL-20090729AFD IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
                                                                         

 
Sincerely, 

 
                                               

 
Hossein Hashemzadeh 

                         Associate Chief 
                         Video Division 
                         Media Bureau 


